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Resumption of Chat Support

2021-09-10 - Michael B - Announcements

We would like to thank every single one of our wonderful subscribers for your patience as
we worked on clearing a rather sizable backlog we have been experiencing. We are happy
to announce that we have now resumed chat support. You can reach one of our agents,
who are eager to resolve any of your billing or technical issues, via the chat widget on the
main page of our site (bottom right-hand corner).

Thanks again for your patience and we look forward to providing immediate support for any
issue you may be experiencing or answering any question you may have.
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